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Andrea Gyger

From: Sarah Springer 

Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 7:06 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments on Colorado's Election Rules

Dear Secretary Williams, 

 

I have two very simple comments on the Election Rules. First, if you want actual civilians to comment on such 

things, you might want to lose the legalese and/or post somewhere a layman's translation of the proposed rules, 

because I could not fight my way through reading the related documents here.  

 

Second, whatever changes you are considering, please, please, PLEASE make sure that above all, Colorado 

elections are EASY to vote in for everyone, and that no one is disenfranchised by any proposed (or 

current/remaining) election rules. The current gerrymandering and voter suppression trends in certain states are 

absolutely sickening and are un-American to the core. Every qualified citizen deserves the right to vote, and 

should be encouraged and enabled to do so everywhere. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

Sarah Springer 

Aurora, CO 

 

 




